
Warehousing Development and Regulatory Authority (WDRA) – Selection of SI for providing Software for Transformation Plan of WDRA

Corrigendum to the RFP titled “Selection of SI for providing Software for Transformation Plan of WDRA” dated January 31, 2017.

Prospective bidders have sought clarifications on what open standards should be adopted while designing the solution. It is clarified that workflows should

be built using latest versions of standards such as BPEL, BPMN, etc and its equivalent..
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